
Appendix 7 

Report from the Select Committee on Competitions 
 
 
The Select Committee on Competition has reviewed the work of the Board’s Competition 
Review and produced an 18-page document with recommendations that were supported by 
National Council at its January meeting.  The Committee is providing a valuable discussion 
with the Competition Advisory Committee and there are a number of events that were 
covered in the January document which are still to be discussed with the Advisory 
Committee and the work of this Committee is ongoing.  It is, therefore, recommended that 
this Committee continues. 
 
The following members are prepared to stand for re-election. 
 
Alan Ransome – Chairman 
Karen Tonge 
Liam McTiernan 
Jonathan Bayliss 
 
Jos Kelly withdrew from the Committee due to his appointment to the Board and Richard 
Scruton wishes not to stand for re-election as he believes his work has been completed with 
regard to the 18-page review. 
 
Liam McTiernan was invited to be a member of the Committee so the Committee could 
liaise with MAG and the valuable work carried out by MAG prior to the commencement of 
the Committee.  Liam McTiernan has provided valuable information and contribution to the 
Committee. 
 
 
 
Alan Ransome 
Chairman 
National Council Select Committee on Competition Review  
 


